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COVID-19 Precautions, St. Cloud VA Health Care System 

1. All pre-bid site visitors are required to follow current VA precautions for preventing 
the spread of COVID-19 while on VA property. These precautions currently include: 

A. All vehicles entering the site must pass through one of the two screening 
checkpoints on the main roads off of Veterans Drive. Vehicles may only leave via 
these same roads. 

B. All pre-bid site visitors must enter and exit the buildings at one of the four 
following approved locations: 

1) Front door of Building 1 

2) Northwest carport entrance near Building 48 

3) Front door of Building 111 

4) Front door of Building 116 

C. Travel through extended care in Buildings 49, 50 and 51 is prohibited. 

D. While inside any building, pre-bid site visitors must wear a face mask. The face 
mask is not required to meet a certain standard. Any cloth face mask or 
dust/surgical mask is acceptable. 

E. Any pre-bid site visitor exhibiting fever, cough, or other flu-like symptoms will be 
denied access to the facility. Any pre-bid site visitor that develops these 
symptoms while on VA property will be required to leave immediately. 

2. VA policy on COVID-19 is subject to change. 


